
From: Alyssa Irwin <alyssamirwin@gmail.com> 
Date: Thursday, May 18, 2023 at 8:56 AM 
To: Craig, Sarah (ASD-S) <Sarah.Craig@nbed.nb.ca> 
Subject: Early FI program changes at Loch Lomond School 

Good morning Sarah,  
 
I am just wondering if you would be able to give me a call to speak about the email/letter that was sent 
out last night regarding the changes for my daughter that is currently enrolled to go into grade one 
French Immersion program at Loch Lomond which is no changing to Forest Hills.  
 
Please call me at your earliest convenience at 506-655-7698  
 
Thank you, 
Alyssa Bennett  
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